
MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT! 

2020 is really a year of CHANGE. Be 
prepared to have an open mind! It has 
never happened before in the history of 
TRN,- but it is happening now. 

Our time for the GM in Sweden, does not 
attract enough members to carry out with 
the arrangement there.The reasons are 
understandable,- it is not the GM or the 
place, but the time in which it is planned. 
This became apparent, in December when 
several members came together at the 

traditional lunch that Rita was 
hosting. (see December NL.)  
Here it was suggested to move the GM to 
the time and place of the Norwegian 
meeting in June. The Committee has 
discussed this thoroughly, and come to the 
conclusion that we will do exactly that. With 
this decision we are hoping that the GM will 
be full of life, positive energy, inspiration 
and commitment to Reiki and our work 
together as  teachers!  
Our motto is: The more the Merrier!!! 

The NEW DATE IS: JUNE 8th - 11th 2020 
Place: Medissage Center in Tønsberg, Norway 



It is by the ocean, close to lay lines (for our energy outing), and easy 
accessible by car,  train or plane. We just need you to sign up as quickly 
as possible to ruth.karina.kjolner@icloud.com  

You will most likely need to share room, so let us know your preferences.  
The cost is not in place yet, but you will be informed as soon as we can.  

Berit and I and the rest of the Committee will make sure that this will 
be an amazing week! 

PS! 
Because of this, any changes that you 
want to see happening in The Reiki 
Network, and voted on at the GM, have to 
be made in a written statement (second by 
two other members) and sent to our 
S e c r e t a r y M i n n a : 
minnaheinonen@gmail.com before the 8th 
of March 2020. 
In the last NL I mentioned the possibility of 
online teaching as an alternative in the 
future. Please give it a thought if you 
agree,- (or disagree for that matter.) 

In our last Committee meeting, we 
d i s c u s s e d t h e s t r i c t r u l e s i n o u r 
organisations for holding a Reikimaster at 
her/his level for years; even when the RM 
is manifesting many Reiki 1 and 2 students 
and energetically is ready for educating 
masters. In Finland this has created a 
“blockage” in the system, because they are 
in need of new Reikimaster Teachers.  We 
do see that access to  spiritual and 
p e r s o n a l g r o w t h h a s c h a n g e d 
tremendously the last decade; and we 
need to honour that evolvement and trust 

the judgement of their RMT’s to initiate 
them to RMTeachers.  
A motion will come to loosen this up, but 
making sure the quality of our work is 
intact. 

The Committee is also up for election, so 
good if you start thinking about who you 
would like to see as your guiding team 
members, or if any of you would like to be 
in the center of the wheel so to speak; the 
analogy we pictured the Committee to 
represent at Ammerdown’s GM. 
Our Secretary has already expressed a 
desire to open her position for someone 
else,- so if you feel a curiosity for joining  
the board, please take it seriously and do 
so!!! 

Good news is that Reiki seems to be on the 
rise around the world. 
More teachers in TRN have seminars and it 
looks like the energy of spreading our 
work is expanding  with this rise of Reiki on 
a global level.  
We are 3 members in the Committee that is 
following Elaine H. Grundy’s webinar A 
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Path to Freedom. For me it is opening up 
for and creating more Reiki awareness in 
my life; which is always a gift in itself. I also 
had a chat with her, and she is proud of 
and true to her lineage which is The Reiki 
Network, taught by John and Esther 
Veltheim;- although in order to spread 
Reiki faster, she has freed up some of the 
rules and regulations we still find important 
and keep close to our heart. 

I have had my first Reiki 2 seminar here in 
South Carolina, and I am very excited 
about that! 3 amazing women that was 
willing to go deep within themselves. Joyful 

high energy after completing the class. 

Two Reiki 1 seminars is also scheduled, so 
something is happening. I also had the 
opportunity to give 8 full Reiki treatments 
in 2 days when we had a women’s 
leadership group here, - fun and 
rewarding!  
This Reiki work might be following the 
spiritual law: “What you focus on expand!” 

I mention it here because it has not been 
easy to manifest students in a new place, in 
a new country. It has actually taken about 

2-3 years,- although I have given many 
Reiki sessions during that time. Maybe the 
many seeds finally sprout a little!  
I wish I could post the short feedback 
interview from one of my Reiki 2 students 
here. It would have been such a great 
advertisement for all of us. Unfortunately I 
have not been able to download it to our 
facebook page even after hours of trial 
and error. Maybe next time I am more 
skilled in that area. :)  

Then it is left to remind you of signing up 
for the GM in Tønsberg. For those who 
come by plane, you are welcome to stay at 
Medissage the weekend before,- the 6th 
or 7th if you want to explore the area 
further. Tønsberg is the oldest city in 
Norway and have historical  value and sites 
from far far back. The coastline is 
beautiful with charming small towns as well. 
We will finish up on the 11th in the early 
evening, but those who want to stay till 
Friday morning, can do so. More details will 
come closer to the time. 
Beautiful Winter and Spring days to you 
all! 

Reiki Network love, Ruth-Karina


